
EUREKA CITY 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN THAT ON Wednesday, April 24, 2024, 
beginning at 6:30 p.m., Eureka City Council will hold a public hearing at the City 
Office, 15 North Church Street, Eureka, Utah 84628.   

The purpose of the Hearing is to discuss and take public comment on the 
following:  

1. Consider adopting amendments to the Cottage Home Ordinance, to include 
Twin Homes (those that meet the required parameters) as an allowed use. 

2. Consider adopting amendment to the Eureka City Zoning Ordinance(s), to 
allow Twin Homes to be developed upon non-conforming lots only, as well 
as provide for further definitions. 

3. Consider adopting an Ordinance to impose a 0.30% Sales and Use Tax for 
Transportation. 

4. Consider adopting an Ordinance to impose a one percent Municipal 
Transient Room Tax. 

All persons interested and present will be given an opportunity to be heard on these 
matters. Comments may also be provided by submitting a comment in writing to 
patricia@eurekautah.org, by 5:00 p.m., April 24, 2024. All comments received 
through any source are shared with the City Council and added to the public 
record. 

The materials and proposed legislation are available for review at the Eureka City 
Office. 

 

In compliance with the Americans with Disabilities Act, individuals needing 
special accommodations (including auxiliary communicative aids and services) 
during this meeting should notify the Eureka City Office at 435-433-6915 at least 
three working days prior to the meeting. 
 


